
 

Interim Executive Head Teacher: 

Nichola Allerston BA (Hons) (QTS), NPQH 
 

Market Rasen Church of England Primary School (VC) 
Mill Road, Market Rasen, Lincolnshire, LN8 3BL 

T: 01673 842395  E: enquiries@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk 

www.marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk  @northwoldsfederation 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Thursday 3rd April 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Year 6 Easter School Information  

 

We are very much looking forward to Easter school with our Year 6 children, and we wanted to confirm 

some details in order to answer any final questions you might have.  

 

- Easter School runs from Monday 14th April to Thursday 17th April. 
- School hours for those days are 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. Staff will be Mr. Kennedy, Mr Mullen, Miss 

Entwistle and Ms Lynn, so children will be well supervised at all times. 
- We will open the gates at the front of school to let children in at 8:55 a.m., and we’ll release them 

at 3:00 p.m. at the front of school. 
- Children do not have to wear school uniform, but should wear suitable, comfortable clothing. In 

the afternoons, we will be doing different activities including games / P.E., so trainers are a good 
idea. 

- Children should bring a packed lunch and a water bottle daily. They can also bring a snack for 
morning break.  

 

On Thursday 17th, we will complete some work in school before leaving for our trip to Cleethorpes. The bus 

will depart Market Rasen at 10:30 a.m., and we will go to MacDonald’s followed by the cinema (we’ll be 

watching the new Minecraft movie, which is a PG certificate). This trip is completely funded by the school. 

Children do not need to bring any money as there won’t be the opportunity to spend it in Cleethorpes, due 

to the tight schedule. We intend to be back at Market Rasen by 3:00 p.m., and we’ll let you know of any 

changes if they occur. We will post updates on the day on X, including of any delays to the bus back to 

school. 

 

We will ask the children during Easter school what they would like to order at MacDonald’s, and we’re 

aware of dietary requirements from the cform you completed.  

 

Thank you for your support with Easter School this year; it will be a productive and fun few days for our 

Year 6 children! If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher, or 

feel free to contact me by email or in person.  

 

 

Kind regards,       

 

Mr. Kennedy 

Assistant Head of School 
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